
Covid-19 (Coronavirus) and the 2020 Anfield 100 
Message from Cycling Time Trials, 17 March 2020 

‘In light of the government advice now given, Cycling Time Trials (CTT) has 
taken the decision to suspend all CTT events, (this includes all Type A and 
Type B events), with immediate effect up to and including Sunday 31 May 

2020. 
'The decision will be subject to continued review and has been taken in the 
interests of organisers, competitors, all those who volunteer their time to 

make the events “work”, supporters and in the interests of the time trialling 
community as a whole.   

‘Where possible, all are encouraged to maintain their own personal fitness 
and keep active during this time, while following government guidelines 

about safe distance and safe exercise environments. 
‘CTT will continue to review and monitor government advice and will 

provide detailed updates in the coming weeks.’ 

The Anfield Bicycle Club regret to inform competitors, 
volunteers, and spectators that this year’s 100 has therefore 

been cancelled.

When racing was suspended in WW1 - rainy day Anfielders doing 
their bit on the Home Front, as pictured in Cycling August 1916


